
We’re excited to announce our partnership with the Association Nationale des Étudiants Luxembourgeois
en Droit (ANELD), a nonprofit organization that has been a cornerstone for Luxembourg’s future legal
professionals since 1998.

With a long-standing tradition of bringing together those studying law and related disciplines, ANELD
provides invaluable guidance, resources, and opportunities to help them prepare for their careers.
This partnership is an important step for us, offering a meaningful platform to engage with aspiring legal
professionals, support their growth, and share our expertise in ways that can truly make a difference.
Through this collaboration, we look forward to connecting with the next generation of lawyers in
Luxembourg, participating in key initiatives like the ANELD Career Day or the Concours de Plaidoiries, and
helping create valuable opportunities through networking and professional programs.

Beyond just visibility and collaboration, we see this as an opportunity to give back to the legal community.
By supporting ANELD’s efforts, we’re helping ensure that law students have access to the tools and
resources they need to succeed. We are proud to stand behind its mission, and it’s inspiring to witness
the impact of years of dedication on Luxembourg’s future legal talent.

We look forward to contributing to these projects and working alongside the talented individuals who will
shape the future of Luxembourg’s legal profession.
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